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The group discussed the student satisfaction inventory and asked questions about the more specific questions that made up some of the scales, such as campus support services. They noted that satisfaction with the career services office needs to improve, and counseling and advising is making this a priority. 
Several questions were asked about the decline in comprehensive education plans, and the group looked at the overall number of students at the college in comparison. Lupita explained that part of this was due to having so many new counselors. EOPS not requiring students to take GS-6 was also a potential contributor, but the main issue seems to be proper labeling of the sessions where comprehensive ed plans are developed as such. 
· The group showed consensus in that, now that students have been implemented for long enough, we should analyze data to see if students who have an ed plan stay on track and progress better than those who do not. 
· There also seemed to be consensus that faculty should be given the sheets that counselors use to help students develop education plans, and faculty can help their students with their plans. Some faculty already do this in the non-credit class. Stuart Altschuler seems to use this effectively.  
· To help students stay on track, the idea of checking in with students at the 30-unit mark was suggested. This could be counselors reaching out to students to see if they are still following their education plan, and could include a celebration so that students feel more connected with each other and the campus.
